From:

To:

Records Department

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130 should not be approved.

Date:

Thursday, 13 July 2023 9:22:44 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council members,

This current issue of the waste transfer station came to my attention this afternoon and it has been causing significant distress for me and my family. My husband and I will be moving into the apartment that is under construction on as soon as it is finished later this year, and the mere thought of living next to a waste transfer station grieves me.

My concerns are aligned with those who are also opposing this proposal, including traffic issues, noise and odour issues, and potential health risks. I am also aware that the area is largely a residential area and I believe that the suburb of Lidcombe needs to be a safe space for families to be out and about.

In addition, my husband and I are expecting to have a baby early next year and we are not just concerned for our health living near a waste transfer station, but also worried about potential health risks for our baby.

My details are below:					
Full name:					
Mobile number:					
Current address:	5 (5)	27	0.8	50	200 00

Kind regards,

Document Set ID: 11234235 Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024